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Week 6,   Term  2          6th June 2019  

PRINCIPAL’S  COMMENT 

Hi Everyone Tena Koutou Katoa 
 
BOT  -  This week we had our first board meeting 
with the new board members and we elected our 
new Board Chairperson, Carrissa Brown.  Carrissa 
has been on the Board of Trustees for two terms 
now and is keen to step up to the Chairperson posi-
tion. 
 
Super Six  -  Today we have the Super Six Netball 
competition at Laird Park.  We have a competitive  
team and a non-competitive team competing. 
 
Fundraising  -  Thanks very much to all the helpers 
who turned up on Monday to help at the Pig Hunt. 
The money we get for helping will be going towards 
ICT equipment for the children and some play-
based learning resources for our juniors. 
It was great to see such a good turnout of helpers.  
Wonderful effort everyone! 

 
 
The school has just purchased 4 Mini iPads for the 
juniors and 12 more Chromebooks for the school. 
Below are some photos of our students working on 
the Chromebooks. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone 
 
Ross Harvey, PRINCIPAL 



FARMSTAY  
ACCOMMODATION 

WANTED 
Massey University is currently 

looking for farmstay accommodation within the Central 
Districts area for short course groups studying Bachelor 
of Agri-Science at South Korean and Japanese universi-
ties. We need farmstays who are willing to:  

Host students – times to be confirmed; and  

Welcome students into their homes and show them 
the workings of a farm in NZ. The students are 
interested in gaining knowledge and understand-
ing of farming practice in NZ.  

Farmstay hosts will be paid weekly board which includes 
an allowance for the provision of week-day farm related 
experiences and knowledge for the students.  
If you, or anyone you know, is interested in hosting a   

student or has any queries then please email 

homestaypn@massey.ac.nz  as soon as possible. 

WANGANUI SCHOOL MOUNTAIN BIKE  
CHAMPIONSHIPS 2019 (Yrs 6-8) 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Change of Date !! 
NOW Thursday, 20th June. 

 
Permission slips are due back by next Tuesday.  

Please remember to enclose your $3/child entry 
fee with the return slip.  Thank you. 

HOCKEY 
Our Kai Iwi Heroes (younger team) has changed grades so the        

following is their new draw for the rest of this term. 
 

12th June 4.25pm vs  St Johns Green B  Gonville QA 
 
19th June 4.25pm vs  Faith City Manuka  City College 4 
 
26th June  3.40pm vs  Westmere Strikers B Gonville QA 

LOST  UNIFORM 
 

A size 6 Polar fleece with name  
Jett W inside. 
Everyone, please remember to 
check the names on your         
uniforms after washing,           
especially Polar fleeces which 
are often taken off at school. 

 

THANKS FROM FOKIS 
On behalf of FOKIS I would like to thank the 
following people for helping at the Pig Hunt 
on Monday. 
Angela & Hayden McCracken 
Jason Turley  Trish Wakeling 
Janie Ford   Holly Lennox 
Kelly Coe   Joanne Wright 
Lisa Wall   Bianca Carmichael 
Angela Bannister  Liza Baker  
Breanna Kenny  Ross Harvey 
And a SPECIAL THANK YOU to Louise Hartell 
for co-ordinating the day.  Your support is 
greatly appreciated. 

SENIOR CAMP FUNDRAISER 
Some parents and students are 
doing a Fundraiser BBQ at Mitre 
10 this Sunday from 10am - 
2pm. 

Please spread the word and come on down for an 
easy lunch.  We would appreciate your support - 
and hungry tums !! 
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